
 

 

The Spirit of God has made me, and the breath of the Almighty gives me life, Job 33:4 

                                                                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                   Together, we rise.                                                                                

                                                                                                Together, we stand for hope. 

                                                                                                Together, we stand for healing. 

                                                                                                Together, we can unite against  

                                                                                                abortion and the sanctity of every life. 

                                                                                                Together, we stand for the unborn,  

                                                                                                women, men, and families who need  

                                                                                                love, support, and truth. 

 
  

This is our moment to speak life, to shine light, and to be the hands and feet of Christ in a 
hurting world. Let's stand together 

  If you are unable to participate in the walk, you are welcome to donate to the Walk for 
Life.  To do so, go to lifemv.org and click on Donate.  You can add a note that your donation 
goes towards the walk 

."A new report from the Guttmacher Institute, a longtime advocate for legally unlimited abortion, 
estimates that total U.S. abortions increased in 2024.  The report notes that six states led the way 
with significant increases in abortion incidence in 2024: Wisconsin, Arizona, California, Kansas, 
Ohio, and Virginia. California has gone out of its way to make itself an abortion destination." (from 
the Washington Stand)   

                                                   



High School Seniors Lead Donation Drive to Support New Moms 

 

In April, 4 students from Vista del Lago High 
School visited the clinic carrying several 

boxes filled with baby clothes, toys, diapers, 
and wipes. As part of their senior project, they 

aimed to make a meaningful impact on the 
lives of the new moms here at the clinic. They 

presented the need for baby items to four 
different classes, distributed flyers, and 

placed collection boxes around the campus 
to gather donations. They also wrote cards of 

encouragement to our new moms, and as they visited, they were able to share one of those 
cards of encouragement with one of our clients.  Another impact made for that mom of 
how loved and valued she is. Thank you to these young ladies for their love and support. 

 

We Need You: Become an Advocate Today 

I've been deeply encouraged by the incredible outpouring of support from the youth in our 
community- donating, fundraising, work projects- it's been powerful to witness. Their 
energy has brought new life and momentum to our mission 

But, we still have a huge need for advocates- people willing to stand in the gap, speak up. 
and walk alongside those we serve. If you have a heart to help, we need your voice, your 
time, and your presence. 

Whether you’re new or have been with us, now is the time to step in and make a difference. 
Training is provided, and you won't be walking alone.  

Let's keep the momentum going. Join us. Be the change 

Call Annie for more info, come in for a tour, or if you have any questions 

951-243-0049 or email  ariveira.mvwhc@gmail.com 
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